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December 9, 2020

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Item L.1. Request Permission to Change Date of the FY 2021-2022 Tentative Budget
Hearing

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on December 8, 2020, approved to
reschedule the FY 2021-2022 Tentative Budget Hearing from Thursday, September 9, 2021 to
Monday, September 13, 2021.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,
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